
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Request 
 
Please can you confirm how much has been spent on consultants or other independent 
contractors providing assistance with the 'Levelling up Scheme' to date.  

 
 
Response 
 
A total of £209,850 has been spent on consultants in respect to the submission of Levelling 
Up Fund bids. This comprises: 
 

• £9,100: Round 1 bid for Wigan Galleries Redevelopment 
• £93,845: Round 2 Leigh Town Centre 

• £52,581: Round 2 bid for Haigh Hall  
• £54,324: Round 2 Ashton in Makerfield Town Centre  

 
 


